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Following various personnel changes and restructuring, Song Yong-cheon, who many in our community 

know from his time living at Livingstone House, has been appointed as International President of Family 

Federation for World Peace and Unification. 

 

Song Yong-Cheon has been appointed as International President of Family 

Federation for World Peace and Unification. He is known to many in our 

United Kingdom community as he spent many years based in Livingstone 

House. 

 

We would like to congratulate him on being appointed to this role and hope 

this means he will be visiting the United Kingdom and Europe more in the 

future. We welcome him back with open arms! 

 

The change was made following many organisational changes and personnel 

appointments announced by FFWPU International Headquarters. 

 

 

 


